
DIXIE HOLLINS HIGH SCHOOL – PTSA/SAC Minutes 
May 8, 2012 
6:30 P.M. 
 
In attendance:  Catherine Briggs, Tom Lynd, Lisa Scott, Helen Tyler, Brenda Vlach, 
Gwen Vandenburgh, Cammie Weeks, Marcia Miller, Steve Rix, Tina Rix, Eleanore 
Ralston and Dan Evans. 
 
Welcome:  Catherine Briggs opened the meeting at 6:30 P.M. 
 
Approval of Minutes:   
 
 The minutes of the April 10, 2012 PTSA/SAC meeting were approved. 
 
Treasurer Report: 
  
 Current Balance: $ 858.33 
 
Old Business: 
 
 The proposed t-shirt designs were reviewed. 
 

There was a discussion regarding the purchase of the t-shirts and meeting with the 
vendors. 

 
 The preparations for the Senior Party (June 1) were discussed. 
 

The following items were discussed; contributions, volunteers and 
expected attendance (estimated at 120). 

 
Teacher Appreciation Day was discussed.  Each staff member will receive a Dixie 
Mug filled with gifts.  Some members of the committee stayed after the meeting 
to prepare the gifts. 

 
The PTSA Meeting was adjourned and the SAC meeting was convened at 7:15 PM 
 

There was a discussion of the Facilities Planning Committee.  A hand out was 
distributed with the ideas for spending of SAC funds. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 PM. 
 
This is the final scheduled meeting for this school year. 
 


